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	To: "W. Jeffrey Wilson" <wjwilson@albion.edu>
Cc: Barbara Keyes <Bkeyes@albion.edu>, Ruth Schmitter <RSCHMITTER@albion.edu>, Mareike Wieth <mwieth@albion.edu>, Bindu Madhok <BMADHOK@albion.edu>, Tammy Jechura <tjechura@albion.edu>

		Jeff and team,

Thank you!!  A subcommittee of the Assessment Committee reviewed your recently revised proposal and were impressed with your work and your plan.  Great job!  

On suggestion was offered by the subcommittee:  As you continue to develop and implement your plan, you might consider developing common rubrics for determining mastery of student outcomes, particularly when different instructors teach the courses within the concentration.  
Many, many thanks for your continued work on behalf of this program.  Please let us know if we can be of assistance.

Best,
Lisa

-- 
Lisa B. Lewis
Associate Provost & Professor of Chemistry
Albion College
Albion, MI 49224

Phone: (517) 629-0776, Provost's Office
Phone: (517) 629-0252, Chemistry Office
Fax:  (517) 629-0619

E-mail: lblewis@albion.edu
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